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Change of Meeting Venue for WCPFC16 in Port Moresbyo PNG

Dear All,

I wish to draw your attention to the enclosed letter from Papua New Guinea, host of the
WCPFC16 meeting informing all participants of the change in meeting venue for the WCPFC16
meeting in Port Moresby, Papua New Guinea. The meeting will now be held at the
Sir John Guise Indoor Stadium instead of the International Conference Center.

Any queries concerning the new meeting venue, the Sir Guise Indoor Stadium please direct
them to Mr Noan Pakop, Deputy Managing Director of the National Fisheries Authority of
Papua New Guinea at npakop@fisheries.gov.pe .

Yours Sincerelv.

Penitala Teo, OBE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

P. O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941,
tr'ederated States of Micronesia.

Phone: +691320 1992/1993 Facsimile: +691 320 1108
Email: wcpfc@wcpfc.int






